
 

 

 

The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 

p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 

dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   

Next meeting will be November 17, 2022  7PM 

in the Parish Hall 

Happy birthday to these Knights 

born in November!  Mike Voboril Jr., 
Tim Delsman, Ned Ratterman, Dave 
Sherman, Leo Holthouse, Jr. Vela, 

Bert White, Charlie Vaughan 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with 
each other, and get to know other 
families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

November 20—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
November 27—No social hour—Thanksgiving Weekend 
December 4—Matt & Elsa Cunningham and Cliff and 
Angie Robertson 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please 
contact Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

Those who want to sing and/or play an 
instrument for Christmas morning Mass, meet 
at the outside elevator door on December 6, 
13, and 20th at 6:30 pm to practice.  Thank you 
Silvia Kreger 

 

 

Youth Program Announcements  

November 20th is World Celebration of Youth Sunday. Youth are 
encouraged to help out with this mass. Please contact Lauren if 
your child would like to help!  

There will be no RE on Sunday November 27th due to Thanksgiving 
Weekend.  

Monthly Women’s Fellowship will be held November 17th at 6:00 
pm in the parish hall.  Please bring a dish/appetizer to share and a 
donation for the food bank.  The food bank needs: stuffing, turkey 
gravy, pie crust, pie filling, and instant potatoes.  We would like to 
share favorite Bible verses, prayers and religious resources you find 
most inspirational.  All women are welcome, and we look forward 
to spending time together. 

ADVENT RETREAT 
November 19, 2022 

The Second Coming of Christ! 
 “Conversion, Hope and Humility”  

Presented by Fr B. Clemens  
9:00 AM—3:00 PM, Lunch Provided—$20.00  

Saint Francis De Sale Cathedral  
2235 First Street, Baker, Oregon 97814  

to register call 541-523-4521  

For Thanksgiving the Food Bank could use 

donations of Stuffing mix , pie crust and fill-

ing,  instant potatoes, yams, gravy mix and 

goodies to  complete  a Thanksgiving Box. 

Last month the Knights presented the family of 
the month to Doug & Theresa Keller and the 
Knight of the Month to Ron & Ann Rowan.  
These two families supplies all of the beef we 

had at the parish picnic.   Congratulations and many thanks! 

For those of you who are not aware, Norma Umpmeyer’s son 
passed away last week.  Norma is needing funds to help her with 
the funeral expenses and her travel expenses to Colorado to 
retrieve his remains and close his estate.  If you are able to help, 
please go to gofundme.com and look up Maxwell Justin Upmeyer by 
Brandy Upmeyer.  Click on his picture and it will take you to the 
page where you can donate.  If you wish to donate directly to 
Norma, you can leave donation either at the office or give it to her 
directly. 

We are trying to get more community involve-

ment at our church services.  We are looking 

for families and individuals who would like to 

be gift bearers on Saturday and Sunday Ser-

vices.  If you like to do this, please sign up on 

the sheet provided at the back of the church.  

We are also in need of ushers so if you could help with this, it would 

be greatly appreciated.   

One of our parishioners has almost new SUV or small truck tires 
available.  They fit 235/65 17in.  She is donating these tires to 
anyone who needs them.  Please contact Dawn in the office for 
more information.  


